
Aadhar Card problem resolved through DLSA 

availing Examination Candidate to sit in Exam… 

 Jhuma Palai, a higher secondary student hailing from Sonakonia village in 
the Beliabera Police Station area of Jhargram district, faced a significant challenge. 
She had been without a portion of her left thumb since birth, which hindered her 
from obtaining an Aadhar Card. This became a significant obstacle as the 
examination authorities had made Aadhar Card submission mandatory for all higher 
secondary examinees. 

Upon learning of Jhuma's predicament, PLV Rita Das Dutta, associated with 
the District Legal Services Authority (DLSA) in Jhargram, promptly took action. 
Recognizing the urgency and importance of the situation, the Secretary, DLSA, 

Jhargram, instructed PLV Rita Das Dutta to engage with the relevant authorities and 
facilitate the necessary procedures to issue the essential document that would enable 
the student to register for the upcoming examination. 

On the 17th of October 2023, the Secretary of DLSA, Jhargram, successfully 
provided Jhuma Palai with a digital copy of her new Aadhar Card. Thus, a student 
is helped to attain her right through active intervention of DLSA, Jhargram. 

The news is well published via local print and electronic media. 
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